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ATTENTION MEMBERS & VISITORS

We are officially registered as a COVID Safe Business. We have a COVID Safety Plan and 
are committed to keeping you and us safe. 
This is a rapidly changing situation and we may change our rules with little or no notice, 
we trust you understand. 
As of Friday 18 December 2020, conditions of entry to the club include the following:
If you are a member have your member card or non-members your driver license.
•	 Hand sanitisation upon entry
•	 The following questions will be asked and further questioning/discussion  
	 may occur depending on answers.
	 Have you been to a COVID-19 Hot spot in the last 2 weeks? The list is updated 		
	 each day at the entrance.
•	 Name and Phone number collection for all members and visitors

You can have peace of mind when you visit us at the ExServos as we are committed to 
keeping you safe. Some safety measures include:
•	 entry question and record keeping
•	 regular cleaning
•	 lots of hand sanitiser stations
•	 informative signage

WHAT YOU CAN DO TO HELP
•	 If you are feeling unwell please stay home
•	 Ensure you are practising social distancing at all times
•	 Avoid shaking hands and touching your face
•	 Sneeze or cough into your inner elbow
•	 Wash your hands and sanitise regularly
•	 Do not rearrange furniture
•	 Remain seated as much as possible – you must be seated when  
	 consuming drinks inside.
•	 Adhere to stickers and signage around the club
•	 Keep your children seated with you at all times
•	 Only 1 person per poker machine (see staff)
•	 Only 1 person per chair
•	 Be respectful of our staff and help us  help you

When you do visit the club please listen to staff and respect the rules and most importantly 
our friendly staff are always available to answer any questions. We look forward to seeing 
you all soon, come in and say hi and let’s all stay safe!


